25/08/2010 Notification of CNPI from Harrow Estates by email

| have been informed that the GCMS scan for grid square J14 has been
received and one CNPI has been identified which will be taken forward for
further assessment and reported within 28 days.

Regards

Mark Nicholls
Technical Director

Harrow Estates plc



